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Website Upgrade
The SBA is upgrading the Florida PRIME website and as part of this effort changes will be required for

the current URL's (uniform resource locator) of the pool’s secure login website. This change is
scheduled to take place on Thursday Feb 15" of 2024,

Currently, this site is accessed using the following url: hitps://www.sbafla.com/primeparticipant.

After the updates are made, this same site will be accessed using the new url:
https://primeparticipant.sbafla.com

Please update your bookmarks to hitps://primeparticipant.sbafla.com

We encourage you to visit our website or call us at 1-850-488-7311 with any questions or concerns.
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